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From: Wayne Brighton
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: New ACT seat
Date: Monday, 9 April 2018 7:11:08 PM

To whom it may concern,

I understand that it has been proposed to name the new seat for the ACT after the historian Charles Bean.

Bean’s legacy is obvious and visible, especially to those living in Canberra. Yet it is a legacy anchored in the
distant past.

Ngingali Cullen is a more suitable candidate after which the seat should be named. Her work for reconciliation
needs more recognition especially as it is a vital and ongoing work. Naming the seat would be a great way to
honour the calling and contribution of quiet heroes like Ms Cullen who are otherwise overlooked and neglected.

Regards

The Venerable Dr Wayne Brighton

Sent from my iPhone
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